
FINANCE COMMITTEE REPORT    APRIL -2024 
 
As we embark on a new year, the annual budget has been 
completed and ready for approval. 
 
Our overall finances look good.  Revenue has been what we 
projected with our Life Memberships being over while individual 
memberships were down a bit.   
 
Contributions we receive from various funds have increased, we 
are grateful for all those who have donated.  
 
We moved our reserved funds to an account that is doing quite 
well on our investment instead of just sitting in the bank. 
 
Thanks to all for your cooperation where budget planning is 
concerned.  Looking forward to a successful and prosperous new 
year. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Susan Price 
AVVA National Finance 


